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On the Friday before half term, we took part in Show 
Racism the Red Card day ran by the Football Associa-
tion. The children were very mature and had in depth 
conversations about the topic and events. 

We started the day in KS2 with an assembly exploring 
what racism is and the impact it can have on society 
and in KS1 we shared a story to explore and discuss 
how people should be treated equally. The children 
then spent the day in classes learning about racism, its 
impact and how we as a school should make a stand. 
The children then worked together to make a pledge 
board of actions and reasons to say no to racism and 
celebrate each other’s difference.  

The children really had a good day and learnt a lot from 
each other. 

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

We are in the process of setting up pupil groups in 
mainly key stage 2 to work with staff in school on 
school projects, Pupil leadership group applications 
are open for children to apply for should they wish 
to. The groups we will be having are: 

Be Green Committee—Eco and environment focused 

Be a family Committee— learning about and cele-
brating each other’s differences, looking after chil-
dren’s wellbeing. 

Be Brilliant Committee—School improvement focus 

Be a role model committee—School captains (Yr6) 

These groups are inspired by our school values—
Focus on family, Do good as you go, insist on excel-
lence, embrace innovation and seize success. 

Squid Games  

An email was sent yesterday regarding concerns and 
the nature of the Squid games TV series. In the email 
there are some links for you to use to find out more 
information regarding the programme and advice of 

how to put restrictions on devices and keep your chil-
dren safe online.  

Next Week: 

Monday—Art club, Dance club, Sewing Club,         

Tuesday— Swimming Year 3, Disney Football Club, 

Wednesday—Parent’s evening, Gymnastics Club  

Thursday - Chess Club, Singing Club 

We hope you have a lovely bonfire weekend and will 
see you Monday! 

Parent’s Evening 

A reminder that parent’s evening is on Wednesday 

10th November. If you haven’t booked an appoint-

ment and would like to, please call the school office 

For Children in Need and Christmas jumper day, we 

do not require parents to buy anything as children 

will be in school uniform. We will be organising  in-

school fun activities for the children to take part in 

on the day.   


